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June 27, 1591
JUL Oi ‘1991 Plan Identification No. D-50-00388-5

Nancy Todd
Aero Precision Repair and Overhaul Co., Inc.

580 S. Military Trail
Deerfield Beach, FL 233442

Dear Mr. Todd:

This is to inform you that your enclosad anti-drug plan has bean
approved by the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA). Under the
terms of this approval, you are authorized to begin testing covered
employees j 1y. Our previous approval of your plan (ID # E-

SH~00099-U [D-50-214]) is rescinded.

Federal Aviation Regulatien (FAR) Part 121 Appendix I reqguires
submission of semiannual and annual reports to the TFAA. Your
initial report should be submitted by February 15, 1992, and should
cover the period from initial implementation through December 31,
1991. A sample reporting format is enclosed for your use in

preparing the required reports.

Please feel free to contact this 9fgice.if you have any guestions
regarding this program. The identification number shown at the top
of tnis letter should be included on any corraspondence to the FTAA

concerning your drug testing prograxn.

Sincerely,

L

m
liam R. McAndrew
Acting Manager, Drug Abatement Branch
office of Aviation Medicine

Enclosures



